
 
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF PASADENA 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PASADENA PUBLIC LIBRARY COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING  
FEBRUARY 15, 2012 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the library commission meeting, scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 15, 2012, at 6:00 p.m., at the Hill Avenue Branch Library, 55 S. 
Hill Avenue, Pasadena, is canceled. 
 
Please note that a Special Meeting has been called to be held February 22, 2012, at 6:00 
p.m. at Hill Avenue Branch Library.  The agenda will be posted under separate notice in 
advance of the meeting time and date.   
 
 
 
Debra Humphrey 
Pasadena Public Library 
 
POSTING STATEMENT: I hereby certify that this notice in its entirety, was posted on 
the Council Chamber Bulletin Board, Room S-29, and the Bulletin Board in the rotunda 
area, City Hall, 100 North Garfield Avenue, and a copy was distributed to Central 
Library for posting this 14th day of February at 1:00 p.m. and that copies hereof were e-
mailed or delivered to each member of the Library Commission.  
 
 


